
7. SITING OF TOILET AT BOULDER BAY

A report from the Area Parks and Waterways Advocate provided options for the location of a proposed
toilet in Boulder Bay.

The Board decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee:

1. That the project to install a toilet at Boulder Bay, Godley Head Farm Park be deleted from the
2001/02 New Assets Capital Expenditure Programme.

2. That the funding be reallocated to new toilets at Cave Rock and that further funds be allocated
from the 2002/03 budget to complete the Cave Rock toilets project.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


